1st February 2017



To: Parents of all children in Nursery and Reception

Dear Parents

Parents' Evening Spring 2017

A meeting for parents of children in Nursery and Reception has been arranged for *Tuesday 21st February 2017.*

We hope you will be able to join us on this occasion to discuss your child's progress. Please could you indicate below your preferred time slot and we will do our best to provide you with an appointment at that time. If there are any problems with the date, please contact your child's form teacher.

Your child may stay at the After School Club. Please indicate on the slip below if you would like them to stay. Refreshments will be available in the library.

Yours sincerely

J. Coodhend.	
Mr J Goodhead Acting Head of the Junior School	
# Hollygirt	

Parents' Evening Spring 2017

Please delete as appropriate
We are able / unable to attend Parents' Evening on Tuesday 21st February 2017.

We would prefer an appointment between:

3.45 – 4.30pm _______ 4.30 – 5.15pm ______ 5.15 – 6pm ______

Please indicate your first choice with a 1 and your second choice with a 2.

I would like my child to stay at the After School Club on Tuesday 21st February.

Name/s of Parents attending _______

Child's Name: ______ Form: ________

Signed: _______ Date:



3rd February 2017

To: Parents of all children in Year 1

Dear Parents

Parents' Evening Spring 2017

A meeting for parents of children in Year 1 has been arranged for *Tuesday 28th February 2017*.

We hope you will be able to join us on this occasion to discuss your child's progress. Please could you indicate below your preferred time slot and we will do our best to provide you with an appointment at that time. If there are any problems with the date, please contact your child's form teacher.

Your child may stay at the After School Club. Please indicate on the slip below if you would like them to stay. Refreshments will be available in the library.

Yours sincerely		
Mr J Goodhead Acting Head of the Junior School		
×	Hollygirt	

Parents' Evening Spring 2017



Date:

1st February 2017

To: Parents of all children in Year 2

Dear Parents

Parents' Evening Spring 2017

A meeting for parents of children in Year 2 has been arranged for *Tuesday 21st February 2017*.

We hope you will be able to join us on this occasion to discuss your child's progress. Please could you indicate below your preferred time slot and we will do our best to provide you with an appointment at that time. If there are any problems with the date, please contact your child's form teacher.

Your child may stay at the After School Club. Please indicate on the slip below if you would like them to stay. Refreshments will be available in the library.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Goodhead Acting Head of the Junior School

J. Coodhend.



Parents' Evening Spring 2017

Signed: